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Heads Up 
 
Influenza Nasal Spray 
Immunisations take 
place on Monday 16 
October for those 
children that have 
been signed up 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thought of the Week  
 

“No act of kindness, 
however small, is ever 
wasted.” 
 
Unknown 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

***    DON’T FORGET that we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL *** 

    

 

 

Hambleton CE Primary is a warm and welcoming place, where children are 

happily engaged in their learning. As we walk around the school, it is great 

to see enthusiastic children asking questions and showing compassion 

towards each other. 

 

 

‘Bikeability’ training with Eagle Owls 

 

The Eagle Owl children (Group A) enjoyed two full days of ‘Bikeability’ this 

week. They were learning about how to stay safe when cycling on roads. 

The children had to read an information booklet and take part in the ‘quiz’ 

before joining the squad.  Well done Eagles for the amazing quiz scores – 

the instructors were very impressed! 

 

Hanya said, ‘The best part was when we practised the skills on the road that 

we had learnt on the playground.’ 

 

Poppy said, ‘I learnt how to pass a junction and how to pass a parked car 

safely on the road.’ 

 

Oscar said,’ Bluey the plastic cone, who was meant to be a dog, got a little 

squished by mistake!’ 

 

Group B children are excited about their turn next week! 

 

        
 

 

 
Book Fair 

It is the final day of our Book Fair on Monday 16 October, so please pop in 

and take a look if you haven’t done so already. 

 

 



FOHS School Disco 

Our Friends of Hambleton School are hosting a School Disco on Friday 20th 

October.  Here are the times for the discos: 

 

 Little Owls:  3.15 pm – 4 pm costing £2  

 KS1:  5 pm – 6 pm costing £3 

 KS2:  6.15 pm – 7.30 pm costing £3 

 

Payment is for entry into the disco, a drink and a biscuit. 

There will also be a tuck shop selling sweets and glow sticks! 

ParentPay should be used to pay for the disco but children may bring a 

small amount of cash to buy a few treats and a glow stick accessory.  

 

KS1 and KS2 children should be dropped off for the disco at the 

main  entrance. 

 

All children should be collected from their classroom door after the 

disco. 

                           

Parent/Teacher Consultations 

Parent/Teacher consultation forms will be available from Monday 23rd 

October in the entrance foyer for you to sign up for your appointments with 

the class teachers.  The Parent/Teacher consultations will take place 

Tuesday 7th November and Wednesday 15th November. 

 

Half Term Lego Session    

Half-term LEGO robotics session, with Juniorstem at Hambleton Village Hall 

on Tuesday 31st October. 

 KS1 9.30am - Noon 

 KS2 12.30 - 3pm 

£5 per child. Limited availability. 

BOOK NOW via Text/WhatsApp 07935 320677 

Proceeds to Hambleton Christmas Lights Fund 

 

Home | JuniorSTEM | Lego Robotics Workshops KS1 KS2 
 

Flyer from the Police 

Please refer to the attached flyers from the police regarding a Football and 

Activity session and a pop up Youth Club, both dates for in the half term 

holiday. 

 

Wise Owls 

Here are our winners for the last two weeks: 

 

Friday 6 October Friday 13 October 

Elf Owls:  Ava Elf Owls:  Miles & Mia 

Barn Owls:  Mia & Romaine Barn Owls:  Thomas & Esmai 

Tawny Owls:  George Tawny Owls:  Erin & Ambrose 

Hawk Owls:  Lola & Jayden Hawk Owls:  Emily W 

Snowy Owls:  Jack  Snowy Owls:  Holiie 

Eagle Owls:  Indie & Esmay  Eagle Owls: Claudia & Lucas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/legoworkshop?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUKSD7N0xjHSbhs3EKK9yL7-mkvaFO_w6jw7Pcmup8mP7n1z4xu0j-7lVDFuWPQuFP3GPSHVh_IpWO4l0qv2wWRPivX_HjSqyzXV7tk8bNa2hxh_NBwVAmJSYlhl3hlH_M_094ulnWyXm4ZOJDwDJykFECGTrHbXf5TzAsbTniQaHqGeJBHkdT5bmz8gJsZJXo&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.juniorstem.co.uk/


 


